
 

 
     Friday, 26 February 2010 

 
EVERYONE’S WELCOME AT THE NORTH RYDE 
PARK REOPENING 
 
A $750,000 makeover of North Ryde Park, that include upgraded sporting 
fields, new children’s play equipment and public amenities, will be officially 
opened on Saturday 13 March, with a free family sausage sizzle and 
children’s activities. 
 
“These much improved sporting fixtures and the new family-friendly facilities 
are already attracting increased numbers of users to North Ryde Park,” says 
the Mayor, Clr Michael Butterworth.  
 
“The new pathways, fencing, canteen and amenities block, including a 
disabled toilet, make the park more accessible and safer for everyone.” 
 
Completed works contained in the North Ryde Park Masterplan, include: 
 
 upgrading of the playing field, including regrading, irrigation and drainage 

works and returfing 
 replacement of the synthetic cricket wicket 
 replacement of the fence around the oval 
 upgrading of the toilet facilities in the amenities building, including 

construction of disabled toilets, provision of new fittings and fixtures on the 
existing toilets and connection to tank water for flushing 

 upgrading of the canteen, sports change rooms and storage rooms 
 rendering and painting of the outside of the amenities building and 

provision of new paving and seating out the front 
 an upgrade of the playground with new play equipment, a softfall surface, 

a shade structure and seating 
 new picnic and barbecue facilities 
 construction of new pathways linking the major elements of the park. 

 
Event Summary: 
North Ryde Park Reopening 
Saturday 13 March, 10.00 am – 12 noon 
North Ryde Park, Cnr Cressy and Pittwater Roads, North Ryde 
Free family sausage sizzle and children’s activities 
 
Media contact:  Lee Kirkland 9952 8083 


